
4Lowcountry Rapid Transit (LCRT) is a
modern 21.3-mile bus rapid transit

project that will connect the region,
its communities, key destinations and
employment centers. This project will

transform our region by improving
transportation for people traveling on

buses, on foot and on bikes. The
foundation of LCRT will serve

Charleston, North Charleston and
Ladson, and spark economic growth

and upward mobility through the
area.

AROUND THE LOWCOUNTRY

LOWCOUNTY RAPID TRANSIT FIFTH THIRD BANK

Fifth Third Bank opened their
third location on July 30th in

the Lowcountry at 8807
Dorchester Rd. 

The ribbon cutting/business
expo event will be held on

September 12th 9:30-11:30 am. 

NEW BUSINESS

www.northcharleston.org
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DORCHESTER ROAD WIDENING

State Representative Chris Murphy
and I attended an information session

regarding the widening of 
Dorchester Road. 

To receive ongoing updates and a
current overview of the project, you

may visit:
www.dorchestertransportation.com

ONGOING PROJECT

http://www.dorchestertransportation.com/
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During the month of August Park Circle Ceramics
(PCC) offers a paint-your-own pottery experience for
all ages and abilities. No experience necessary to
enjoy this unique opportunity filled with fun,
creativity, and lots of imagination. 

Senior Painting Drop-In
Ceramics Painting Technique Class
Ceramic Handbuilding Class

Register for a class or event with the QR code! 

www.northcharleston.org

PARK CIRCLE
CERAMICS!
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It's important to remain vigilant about the
ongoing issue of vehicle break-ins in our area.
Here are some tips to help keep your vehicle
and belongings safe:

Lock Your Doors: Always lock your car doors
and close all windows, even if you’re just
stepping away for a few minutes.

Hide Valuables: Don’t leave valuables in plain
sight. If you must leave items in your car,
keep them out of view in the trunk or under
seats.

Park in Well-Lit Areas: Whenever possible,
park your vehicle in well-lit areas or close to
building entrances.

Be Aware of Your Surroundings: Stay alert
and report any suspicious activity to local
authorities.

By working together and staying proactive,
we can help reduce these incidents and keep
our community safe.

SAFTEY ALERT
PREVENTING
VEHICLE 
BREAK-INS

Your Voice Matters!
Want to receive direct updates? 

Scan the QR code and complete the attached
google form to be added to the mailing list!

Moving, Forward,
Together!

  cpalmerroberts@northcharleston.org
  (843) 819-9170

Contact Information:

@CharmaineForDistrict4
@CharmaineForDistrict4

To stay updated follow me!

C. Palmer-Roberts
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Let's come together as a community and make our voices heard
in this election. Every vote counts, and your participation is vital to
our democracy.

See you at the polls!

Dear District 4 Residents,

As we approach the upcoming general election, it's crucial to
remember the power of your vote. Our community thrives when
everyone participates in the democratic process. This election is
an opportunity to shape the future of our district, state, and
country.
Why Vote?

Make Your Voice Heard: Voting is a fundamental way to
express your opinions and stand up for what you believe in.
 Support Your Community: Your vote can impact local policies
and initiatives that directly affect our district.
Create Change: Voting is your chance to influence decisions on
issues that matter to you, from education to healthcare to the
environment.

Get Involved:

Check Your Registration: Ensure you're registered to vote and
your information is up to date.

1.

Know Your Polling Place: Find out where you need to go to
cast your ballot.

2.

Understand the Issues: Research the candidates and measures
on the ballot so you can make informed decisions.

3.

Councilwoman 
Dr. Charmaine Palmer-Roberts, EdD, MPA

YOUR VOICE MATTERS!
UPCOMING GENERAL ELECTION

For more information on the
General Presidential Election: 

Voters Registration
Updating Voter Registration
Sample Ballot
Finding Your Polling Place
Absentee Ballot
Provisional Ballot

Please visit
https://www.dorchestercountysc.gov

/government/administrative-
services/election-commission 

or scan the QR Code below

https://www.dorchestercountysc.gov/?splash=https%3a%2f%2fscvotes.gov%2fvoters%2fupdate-your-voter-registration-information%2f&____isexternal=true
https://www.dorchestercountysc.gov/?splash=https%3a%2f%2finfo.scvotes.sc.gov%2feng%2fvoterinquiry%2fVoterInformationRequest.aspx%3fPageMode%3dVoterInfo&____isexternal=true
https://www.dorchestercountysc.gov/?splash=https%3a%2f%2finfo.scvotes.sc.gov%2feng%2fvoterinquiry%2fVoterInformationRequest.aspx%3fPageMode%3dVoterInfo&____isexternal=true
https://www.dorchestercountysc.gov/?splash=https%3a%2f%2finfo.scvotes.sc.gov%2feng%2fvoterinquiry%2fVoterInformationRequest.aspx%3fPageMode%3dAbsenteeInfo&____isexternal=true
https://www.dorchestercountysc.gov/?splash=https%3a%2f%2finfo.scvotes.sc.gov%2feng%2fvoterinquiry%2fVoterInformationRequest.aspx%3fPageMode%3dProvisionalBallotInfo&____isexternal=true
https://www.dorchestercountysc.gov/government/administrative-services/election-commission
https://www.dorchestercountysc.gov/government/administrative-services/election-commission
https://www.dorchestercountysc.gov/government/administrative-services/election-commission
https://www.dorchestercountysc.gov/government/administrative-services/election-commission
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EXCITING DEVELOPMENTS IN OUR
DISTRICT 

Patriot Park and The Village at Wescott Park

I’m thrilled to share updates on two new developments underway in our district, set to enhance our
community's living spaces.

Patriot Park is progressing well and will soon bring 120 residential units to our area. This development
promises to offer a variety of housing options designed with modern living in mind, catering to a diverse
range of residents.

Meanwhile, The Village at Wescott Park is also moving forward, adding 68 units to our community. This
development is set to provide a more intimate residential environment while still offering the conveniences
and comforts that new construction brings.

Both projects are exciting steps forward in our district’s growth, and I look forward to keeping you updated
on their progress!

*PLEASE FEEL FREE TO SHARE THIS NEWSLETTER WITH DISTRICT 4 RESIDENTS!*

"Engaging in great conversations with our HOA president as we continue moving our community
forward together."

In June I met with the HOA presidents and leaders of District 4. My goal for this meeting was to
establish a strong foundation for open communication and cooperation. We discussed common
challenges, explored best practices, and identified ways we can support one another. By working

together, we can enhance our neighborhoods and create a more cohesive, vibrant community for all
our residents.


